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Dear Jocelyn 

NATIONAL HEALTH SERVICE FINANCE (WALES) BILL – STAGE 3 AMENDMENTS 

I wrote to you on 5 November 2013, offering my views on the amendments proposed 
during Stage 2 of the passage of the National Health Service Finance (Wales) Bill 
(the Bill), to assist the Finance Committee in its consideration of the Bill.  

I have now had an opportunity to consider all of the proposed Government and 
Opposition amendments to the Bill that have been tabled for the Plenary debate stage 
that is scheduled for 3 December.   

For completeness, I am writing to confirm to you that I have no observations to make 
from an external audit perspective on those amendments. 

Yours sincerely 

 
HUW VAUGHAN THOMAS 
AUDITOR GENERAL FOR WALES 


